Marrison, Brenda
-

From:

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 4:51 PM

To: Harrison, Brenda

Cc: Title_VLCompiaint@epa.gov_SteinJonathon
Subject: Noise Disturbance in Beltsville

Dear Miss Harrison,

Enclosed is a letter of complaint.
(Jonathan Stein suggested that pass this to your office.)
Any help you can offer will be appreciated.

Thursday, March17, 2016

Dear Mr. Harrison,

This letter is in reference to a potentially hazardous condition that
exists in my neighborhood in Beltsville, Maryland.

| am referring to, what seems to be a LFH ( Low frequency hum) in
and around our home at the intersection of* and
This constant noise has disrupted our home and interfered with our
sleep habits -it seems to increase in both volume and frequency
during the late to early morning hours, and is potentially
contributing to a host of physical ailments both my wife and | have
experienced in this past year.

| have contacted Verizon, Comcast, and Pepco regarding any
potential malfunctions of their equipment in the vicinity. All of them
seemed too checked out ali right.

| have not contacted WSSC or Washington Gas, for one, we don't

use gas, and there have not been any changes concerning our
water since moving to the neighborhood in 2003.
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